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Based	upon	preliminary	inspections	following	Hurricanes	Irma	and	Maria	(which	hit	
Puerto	Rico	on	September	6	and	20),	Licensee	does	not	believe	its	facilities	have	
been	extensively	damaged.	The	station’s	antenna	was	knocked	partially	lose	and	
needs	to	be	re-aimed.	Additionally,	it’s	likely	that	some	connectors	and	brackets	
were	damaged	or	destroyed	and	will	have	to	be	replaced.	
	
Additionally,	licensee’s	satellite	downlink	and	master	control	facility	were	
destroyed	by	Hurricane	Maria	and	need	to	be	relocated	to	a	new	site	and	replaced.	
Licensee	has	identified	a	candidate	for	the	replacement	facility	and	intends	to	begin	
working	on	that	in	conjunction	with	rebuilding	its	other	facilities	in	Puerto	Rico.	
	
Licensee	has	ordered	a	new	transmitter	for	the	station	and	expects	delivery	within	
ten	weeks.	
	
In	December	2017,	following	discussions	with	representatives	of	other	broadcasters	
in	Puerto	Rico	and	Commission	staff,	Licensee	agreed	to	participate	in	a	coordinated	
early	re-pack	of	television	stations	in	Puerto	Rico	and	the	Virgin	Islands.	Licensee	
expects	to	begin	broadcasting	on	its	new	channel	by	July	31,	2018.	
	


